Unit 3 report

Dear Members of Unit 3,

In my role as Lead Steward for postdocs:

1. Over the past few months, I have actively participated in various local committees to fulfill my responsibilities and protect the rights and benefits of U3 members from multiple perspectives. These committees include:

· The Postdoc Support Fund Administration Committee
· The Grievance Committee
· The Benefits Committee

2. Additionally, last month I was actively seeking and hiring more stewards for the unit 3.

If you are passionate about making a difference and interested in serving as a steward for your department, we encourage you to step forward. Your involvement will benefit your colleagues and greatly contribute to the overall well-being of our unit.

Please email me if you are interested in taking on the stewardship role for your department. Your dedication and commitment are crucial to our collective success.


Best regards,

Bita Pourbahari
Lead Steward Postdocs
August 2025





